January 5, 2025

Dear AAPPS-DPP members,

Dr Chen informed us new job opportunity at A*STAR below.
Sincerely yours,
M. Kikuchi, AAPPS-DPP CEO

7= A Valerian Hall-Chen <Valerian_Hall-Chen@ihpc.a-star.edu.sg>
#:44: Open positions in A*STAR, Singapore

HfF: 202541 H 4 H 2:04:11JST

%i5%: "kikuchi.mitsuru@adpp.url.cx" <kikuchi.mitsuru@adpp.url.cx>

Dear Kikuchi-san,

Happy New Year!

I am expanding the fusion team in A*STAR, Singapore. If you would be so kind to forward
the job opening to the AAPPS network, I would be most grateful.

Details here:
https://careers.a-
star.edu.sg/JobDetails.aspx?ID%3d]sdDrixuUL6sEeEDZFD%2{%2bA %3d%3d

Kind regards,

Valerian
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